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Office of Facilities

January 13, 2009

Darren Cain
City of Austin

Watershed Protection and Development Review

PO Box 1088
Austin, TX 78767-1088

RE: Application for Alcoholic Beverage Waiver
9207 North Lamar Blvd. — Taqueria Guadalajara

Mr. Cain:

The Austin Independent School District has received notification of an application
for a license to sell alcoholic beverages for on-site consumption at 9207 North
Lamar Blvd., which is within 300 feet of Barrington Elementary School.

the notification is enclosed.

The District opposes this application because of the values articulated in the
District’s Results Policy No. 7, Health and Safety, as well as a belief that alcohol
sales near schools is not generally conducive to a positive and safe learning
environment, If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me
at 414-3632. Thank you for your assistance with this request.

Sincerely,
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/ Joe Silva,

Assistant Director of Planning
Austin Independent School District
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1111 West 6th Street, Suite B-300

+ Austin, Texas 78703-5338 -

(512) 414-1715
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